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SIRS ANNUAL YEAR-END BANQUET  
November 2, 2024  

Dale TWP Community Bldg  
8017 E 1100 North Rd, Bloomington 61705 (in Covell)  

 

We had a great time 
with the Thompson 
Cup with Justin 
Worden taking home 
the trophy with 104 
laps. Congrats Justin 

 

We had a great turn out 
for this years 
Ringmaster.  As a club 
we had over 100 flights. 
Worldwide over 10569 
flights. 
A job well done   



SIRS MEETING MINUTES 
 

OCTOBER 12, 2024 
 
President Randy Doss called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m. at the SIRS Flying Field.  There were16 members present. 
 
Randy read the minutes from the September 14, 2024 meeting.  Dennis read the Treasure’s report.  Both reports were 
approved as given.   
 
Dennis also read a thank you from St. Mary’s School for the $200 donation the club made for the use of their gym by the 
club during the winter months. 
 
Old Business 
 
Dave Leavens reported that he will soon remove the covering from the dirt pile and will then kill any weeds that are present 
in the pile. He stated that the new track will be constructed well away from the existing control line circle. 
 
Randy reported that he has not been able to investigate the purchase of a new PA system.  It will not be needed until next 
year anyway. 
 
A brief discussion regarding upgrading the electrical panel by adding two new circuits for a cost of $150.00.  A vote of the 
membership was taken, and the matter was approved. 
 
New Business 
 
Randy asked if there were any additional members who would like to serve the club in a leadership role.  No other names 
were presented.  A vote of the members present was taken, and approval was given for the current officers to retain their 
current duties for the upcoming year. 
 
John Cralley reported that the Ringmaster event held at the field this morning resulted in 101 flights which will be reported 
to the national organization.  Mr. Cralley also reported that he is no longer able to manage the upcoming Ringmaster events.  
The members recognized him for his excellent work of promoting this portion of our great hobby. 
 
With no further business the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Next meeting will be at the Covell Town Hall on November 2, 2024 during our annual banquet. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Dennis Garrigus, Treasurer 



 

Scan this to find our flying field 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SIRS Indoor Flying  
Fridays 5:30 to 9:00  

Mt. Hope/Funks Grove Park District.  
Located on the west side of West Street, Mclean, IL. School gym.  

The 2025 dues are $100 and due April 1st 2025 
 

Name _____________________________________________________ 
 
Address ___________________________________________________ 
 
City ______________________________________________________ 
 
State __________________________ Zip _______________________ 
 
AMA # (or applied for) ______________________________________ 
 
Phone: home _____________________ cell ______________________ 
 
Email ____________________________________________________ 
 
Make Check Payable to “SIRS Inc.” and Mail to : (or bring to a meeting) 
 
Dennis Garrigus 
1301 Heritage Road 
Normal, IL 61761 
 
New member's dues will be prorated to expire on March 31st. 
 

Can’t find your check book try PAYPAL 



 
 

SIRS ANNUAL YEAR-END  BANQUET 
November 2, 2024 

Dale TWP Community Bldg 
8017 E 1100 North Rd, Bloomington 61705 

(in Covell) 
 

Dinner from Annie’s Eats 
Chicken/pork, cheesy potatoes, green beans,  

southwest salad, slider buns, dessert 
Adults $20, 

Children 16 and under free 
Set-Up 4:00 pm 
Meal 6:00 pm 

Short business meeting 7:00 pm 
Auction to follow 

  Please consider donating RC items for the auction 
All proceeds go to the Club 

 

Set up 4:00 PM; volunteers needed 
Clean up after the event 

Contact or text Larry Kupferschmid with questions  
(309) 838-7150 

 

Pay at the door or use PAYPAL 

sirsrc23@gmail.com  

Please RSVP Larry  @ (309) 838-7150 

 


